
       

    

      

    

        

 

                 

      

                 

                  

        

                

  

  

Subject: RE: Message from Dr. Postel regarding new appointment 

From: Cmoffice,Service Account 

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 12:06 PM 

To: Cmoffice,Service Account <cmoffice@exchange.louisville.edu> 

Subject: Message from Dr. Postel regarding new appointment 

Colleagues, 

I’m happy to announce that Dr. Toni Ganzel, Dean of the School of Medicine, has accepted an additional appointment as 

Executive Dean of Health Affairs. 

In this position, Dr. Ganzel will continue to be responsible for the operations of the medical school but also will 

coordinate the clinical activities of the HSC deans. I will continue to serve as Interim Executive Vice President for 

Health Affairs, overseeing other aspects of the Health Sciences Center. 

Please join me in congratulating Dr. Ganzel and thanking her for taking on these additional duties. 

Greg Postel, M.D. 

Interim President 
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